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From: Customer Services (HPBC)

Sent: 23 July 2015 15:20

To: Planning (HPBC)

Subject: FW: Howard Town Mill - Planning Application

Attachments: pico-lounge-objection-letter—planning~permission—H PBC-variation-13-7-2015.d00
Regards

Customer Services

From: Dick Leitch (R

Sent: 22 July 2015 21:41

To: Pleasant, Elizabeth; Customer Services HPBC); Mike Bull; Dick Leitch
Cc: W
Subj&ee own Mill - Planning Application

Sirs

My wife and | are owners of apartment 43 Howard Town Mill Glossop
Please find attached communication from Mike Bull - resident at 25 Howard Town Mill - to your selves

| would like to advise that | fully endorse the views submitted by Mike regarding the proposed planning
application submitted by the owners of Pico Lounge of Howard Town Mill

I would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this communication to myself and Mike Bull

Regards

Dick Leitch

Marilyn West Leitch
Richard Fisher Leitch

ttp /iwww.staffsmoorlands.qov. uk




—

APARTMENT 25
HOWARD TOWN MiLL
VICTORIA STREET

GLOSSOP
DERBYSHIRE
SK13 8HL
TEL:
MOBILE:
E-MAIL:
13 July 2015

Dear Sir or Madam

Planning Application No. HPK/2015/0341

opened. We believe that the planning condition made a material contribution to achieving
this. We wish that to continue.

Yours faithfully

Mike and Gill Buill.

Planning Department, High Peak Borough Council, PO Box 136, Buxton, Derbyshire, SK17
1AQ




